
 Principal: Mr M Van Lier 
 

Peterborough Road, Peterborough, PE7 3BY  
Tel: 01733 821430 

email: enquiries@stangroundacademy.org 
website: www.stangroundacademy.org 

 

 

 

 

The Stanground Academy is part of the Greenwood Academies Trust 
 

March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
Year 10 Parents’ Information Evening: Thursday 23 March 2023 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your child to a parents’ information 
evening where you will have the opportunity to meet your child’s subject teachers. This face-to-
face parents’ information evening will take place from 4.00pm to 7.00pm.  This will provide you 
and your child with the opportunity to discuss their progress with each of their subject teachers.  
 
Stanground Academy uses an online booking system for parents’ evenings. By using this, you 
will be able to make an appointment directly with your child’s teacher. The website can be found 
at: https://stangroundacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/.  Alternatively, you can scan the QR code 
below. 
 
The login details are your contact information and your child’s name and tutor group. Please 
choose the “Year 10 Parents’ Information Evening 2023” option and follow the on-screen 
instructions for making an appointment.  
 
If you are unable to use this system, your child should speak to their subject teacher directly to 
make an appointment.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr J Treliving 
Head of Year 10 
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